
Executive Summary 

Topic:  Phone Replacement 

Meeting Date: June 12, 2017 

 

 

Summary 

 

OASystems.co has provided the district with a quote for VOIP handset replacements, to replace 

older models across the district.  The new phones allow for faster network speeds, and additional 

functionality. 

 

The hardware quoted from OASystems has come in lower than COSTARS state contract prices.  

 

 

Recommended Motion 

 

That the Board of School Directors approves the quote under COSTARS from OpenArc for 

$29,930 to purchase replacement phones. 

 
 

 


